
Editor’s Comment:   

 

I have looked at the various versions of the manuscript and read the suggestions of the reviewers and 
responses from the author(s).  This manuscript is on the border of being acceptable for publication, and I 
lean toward a positive decision.  However, I should indicate that this would not be one of the stronger 
publications to appear in the Physical Science International Journal. 
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